

By Town Clerk's Office at 3:30 pm, Jun 09, 2022

## SHAWSHEEN VALLEY REGIONAL VOCATIONAL/TECHNICAL SCHOOL DISTRICT

Facilities/Capital Planning Subcommittee

Minutes

March 31, 2022

The Facilities/Capital Planning Subcommittee meeting was called to order by Chair Ronald Fusco at 6:08 p.m. with the following members present: Messrs. Fiore, Moffatt and O'Donnell. Also in attendance was Dr. Bradford Jackson, Superintendent-Director.

Motion made by Mr. Moffatt, seconded by Mr. O'Donnell, to approve the Minutes of the Facilities/Capital Planning Subcommittee of November 23, 2021. Motion carried unanimously.

Dr. Jackson reviewed the March 31<sup>st</sup> draft of the Statement of Interest that must be submitted to the Massachusetts School Building Authority (MSBA) by 11:59 p.m. on Saturday, April 30<sup>th</sup>. Subcommittee members reviewed the document page by page with the Superintendent offering suggestions for changes and improvement.

Dr. Jackson will incorporate the suggested changes into a final draft that the Subcommittee will review at their next meeting on Tuesday, April 26<sup>th</sup> at 6:00 p.m.

Motion made by Mr. Fiore, seconded by Mr. Moffatt, to adjourn at 8:02 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Ronald Fusco Facilities/Capital Planning Subcommittee Bradford L. Jackson, Ed.D. Superintendent-Director